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I feel there are already enough drink and snack providers in Robin Hoods Bay - this will ruin the gorgeous view
and will add to the amount of litter on the beach.
Changing the look of the street and pathway to the beach should not be allowed.

Comments made by Miss Rebecca Weston of 14 Mansfield Road, Clowne, Chesterfield, S43 4dh
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